
October 31, 2022 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION #1 

TO:  Plan Holders and Bidders 

FROM: James Sookne, Program Manager 

RE: COVELO SR 162 CORRIDOR MULTI-PURPOSE TRAIL PHASES I AND II 

1. Question: Is it a requirement to purchase plans/specs for $35.00?

Response:  It is not a requirement to purchase the plans/specs from the Mendocino
Council of Governments (MCOG). We recommend purchasing the plans/specs so that the
Contractor is on our Plan Holders list to receive any addenda and other updates prior to
the bid opening. If the plans/specs aren’t acquired through MCOG, it is the responsibility
of the bidder to make sure that they have all relevant addenda and RFIs.

If you have any questions, please contact James Sookne at (707) 463-1859 or 
jsookne@dbcteam.net. 


